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As a rural property owner with a well for my drinking water and use on my property 

I’m very much against the state’s decision to infringe upon my water rights and 

potentially restrict my use of my well water. I’m very much against putting a water 

meter on my well even if the state were to pay for that installation and attempt to 

restrict my use of water. This is extreme overreach by the state.  


